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News Updates and Reminders 

 

Check Connect Notices 

 3 Year old Prindy – Monday 30th July, 6th August, 13th August,  
20th August.  9.30am to 11.30am. 

 School Board Meeting Wednesday 1st August, 2018 at 7pm. 

 Year 3/4J Assembly Thursday 2nd August, 2018 at 2pm. 

 Term 3 Planner   

 Canteen Menu 

 Canteen Roster 

 Talking with my School flyer 

 Junior Hockey Notice 

WA Education Award Nomination 
We are delighted to announce that Mrs Tracy Hare has been nominated in the latest 
WA Education Awards. Mrs Hare’s nomination for WA Education Assistant of the Year 
is based on the outstanding work that she does in supporting students’ speech and 
language development. Mrs Hare has specialised skills in this area and our students in 
Kindy, Pre-Primary, and Junior Primary love working with her in activities that help 
them to communicate clearly. She also does outstanding work supporting special 
needs students across the school.  
 

Behaviour Management Policy 
The School Board is currently in the process of reviewing the school’s behaviour management policy, with input from 
staff and the Positive Behaviour Support committee. Our School Board has a major role to play in setting the 
direction for the school, planning for improvement, and helping to formulate and review school policies. Board Chair 
Carly Veitch leads a team of parents, staff and community members to ensure that all sectors of the school 
community have a chance to be heard. The revised Behaviour Management Policy is due to be finalised at the 
upcoming School Board meeting next Wednesday evening.  

 
 

Letting us know if something is wrong 
The school is committed to ensuring good communication with the school community, and making sure that the 
concerns of students and their families are addressed. We have recently updated our complaints policy and 
procedures, to give parents and carers clear information about how to make a complaint. We have attached the 
pamphlet, Talking to Your School, to the back of this newsletter. This pamphlet, as well as a copy of the revised 
complaints policy and procedures, is available from the front office or on the school website. If ever you are unsure 
about how to go about making a complaint, you can contact the school office for advice. 
Term 3 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week  3 July 30th 

3Yr old Prindy 
Canteen Lunch 
orders due today 

31st Aug 1st 

Canteen open –  
pre-orders only. 
School Board Mtg 7pm 

2nd 

Yr 3/4J Assembly at 2pm  
Early close 2.30pm. 

3rd 

Jeans for 
Genes Day 

Week  4 6th  3Yr Old Prindy 
Canteen Lunch 
orders due today 

7th 8th 

Canteen open –  
pre-orders only. 

9th 

Newsletter 
Early close 2.30pm. 

10th 
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Our Year 3/4 classes have their dancing shoes on……….. SAVE THE DATE: 2nd November 2018 
Our students are well underway with practice for the whole school production based on the movie Shrek, in Term 4. 
Students have been enjoying weekly dance classes with volunteer dance teacher, Kelly FitzGerald. Our main cast 
have been busy practising their lines and devoting precious lunch times to dialogue and scene practice! Costume 
notes have been sent home with the students; please contact the teacher on the note with any queries regarding 
costumes.  This has been a fabulous opportunity for all of our students to explore their creative side! We are looking 
forward to seeing the production come together this term, ready for the big night. Pictures: Year 3/4 dance classes  
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

High School Rugby Jumpers 
Our high school students were very excited to 
receive their new high school rugby jumpers this 
week! We are working hard to create a point of 
difference between our high school and our 
primary school to give our students a stronger 
secondary presence in the school. Don’t they look 
fabulous!! 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GET YOUR TICKETS 

P&C MUSIC QUIZ NIGHT 

THIS SATURDAY 
 

The P&C have been working 
hard to prepare for their 

MAJOR FUNDRAISING 
EVENT OF THE YEAR!!! 

 

This ‘Spicks and Specks’ 
musical style quiz night is set 
to be a great night out for the 
whole family with adult and 
children’s tables and a crèche 
facility available for younger 
children.  
 
Please contact Bruce Kilpatrick 

on 0428464006 
or at 

4kilpatricks@gmail.com 
to book a table or a seat at 
this fantastic event.  
 

  

JEANS FOR JEANS DAY 
 

3rd AUGUST 
 

Beverley DHS are supporting 
Jeans for Genes Day to raise 
money toward research to 
cure genetic diseases.  
 

Your child is encouraged to 
wear their jeans to school 
on Friday 3rd August and 
bring a gold coin donation. 
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